
HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

With a short week, there is no Friday note, but we are passing along a 
few reminders of upcoming events: 

• Monday, November 27th is a parent drive day (no busses) 

• Friday, December 1st Hoff family is serving hot lunch 

• Sunday, December 3rd all school sings at Zion (8:30am, be there 
by 8:15am,  & St. Peter’s 10:30am, be there by 10:15am 
 

• Tuesday, December 5th is the first basketball practice 3-5pm at 
the fairgrounds (questions, text coach Sue 320-583-1495) 
 

• Wednesday, December 6th 10am start with a parent drive morning 

• Thursday, December 7th basketball practice 3-5pm at fairgrounds 

*Looking ahead to December 22nd…there will be a hodgepodge 
show beginning at 10:30am until around 11:30am, followed by a 
potluck, all at the church; students will be dismissed after lunch.  
More details to come in the Friday notes. 
 

Wishing you all a Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving! 

 

“Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good, His love endures 
forever.”  Psalm 118:1   

 


